

JANUARY NEWSLETTER

A lot to look forward to

2018 was a busy and productive year for IWF, and in 2019, we're looking to build off our many successes. We've already announced our newest cohort of Grant Partners (learn more about them here) and rolled out a brand new website (check it out here). Now, we're gearing up to celebrate an important milestone—our 25th anniversary!

As we look back on our organization's history, we're grateful to IWF's hard working founders and to all the individuals who have stood by our efforts throughout the past 25 years. To date, we've awarded more than \$860,000 in grants to over 200 programs, benefiting thousands of women and girls in all 99 lowa counties. We could not have done this without your continued support!

Speaking of grants...we're pleased to announce that the 2020 IWF Grant RFP will be available on our website beginning February 4. Click <u>here</u> to learn more information about our grant application process.

\$25 for 25 years

Help us get 2019 off to a great start with a donation to benefit lowa's women and girls. No gift is too small to make a difference. Help us celebrate 25 years with a gift of \$25.

GIVE TODAY

Now accepting Ovation tributes



Honor a woman or girl who has made an impact in her community, workplace, or home with a tribute in Ovation: A Tribute to Iowa's Women and Girls.

Deadline to submit tributes is March 29, 2019. Unveiling ceremonies are scheduled in May.

Join us in honoring the amazing women and girls in your community, and through your tax deductible contribution (as allowed by law), help us serve the women and girls who most need our support. Get started here or contact Ann at 319-774-3815 for questions.





Share



Tweet